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Hello Public Disclosure Commission, 
 
Allow me to first point out that I do not care for Mr. Morgan's tone. 
He loses all credibility when he refers to Mr. Wirsching as a "failed politician." 
 
Mr. Wirsching stepped up to serve his community with no help from the Consultant Class. 
As Mr. Morgan points out, he probably didn't even know there was such a thing as the PDC, let alone 
all of the requirements for filing. 
Mr. Morgan would do well to remember that old saying: "When you hear hoofbeats, think horses not 
zebras." 
Not everything is a conspiracy waiting to be uncovered by CoNsErVaTiVe AcTiViStS. 
 
Mr Wirsching received one contribution of $950 on or about 8/5/2019 from the IAFF and spent 
$1,105.03 (see attached) at Capitol City Press for yard signs. Which means he spent $155.03 of his 
own money to cover the balance. 
 
This is the entire history of Mr. Wirsching's political career, since he did not advance past the primary 
election. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Eric Halvorson 
Northshore Tax, Accounting, and Compliance Services 
206-890-0795 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054513698

